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Crystal News 
This week the children have challenged themselves well! The maths 
and writing lengths are getting longer and harder but this does not deter 
the children of crystal class! In Maths we have still been covering our place value 
and we have started introducing 10 more 10 less and 100 more 100 less to three 
digit numbers. In English we are looking at non chronological reports and we have 
planned and are beginning to write our non-chronological reports! In PE on Mondays 
we are doing ball skills and invasion games with 
swift sports and on Thursdays we are doing English 
country dance and really enjoyed the music and 
dance style and this week we have looked at a 
dance routine and song. In Science we have been 
learning all about the skeleton and different bones in 
our bodies. I am so impressed with the children’s 
attitude to learning and how creative they have been 
finding different ways to show this!  

Clubs 

My running club is currently full and there is a 
waiting list. I will put any names that have emailed 
onto the waiting list. Choir club is only years 5 and 
6. If your child would like to be involved in dance 
and drama on a Wednesday you will need to contact myself or the office.  

Important notices 

Snacks at break time – children can bring in fruit to 
have at break time or order toast from the office for 
morning break.  

Spelling books and reading records are due every 
Friday.  

Mathletics home learning is set each Friday to be 
completed by the following Friday.  

Please be logging on to times table rock stars at home!  
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Have a lovely weekend. Miss Hurford.  


